
DRESS DOWN DAY AT CALDERWOOD



Usually, all pupils wear their Calderwood Couture to school.

But on a Dress Down Day, everyone can choose to wear 
something different to school.



The rules for Dress Down day are that no-one wears crop tops or 
football tops.  



There are different reasons for having a Dress Down Day.

Sometimes it is just for fun to help celebrate a special event in school 
or in our community.     

Sometimes it is to raise money for the school or for a particular cause.



On                 we will be having our first very own festival at Calderwood.

To celebrate that this is happening, Friday will be a Dress Down 
day at school.

C in the Park


